
AYOR MEETS WITH NDHAVEZITHA MUHLAVA AND THE ROYAL COUNCIL 
 
Tuesday, 21 December 2021 - Members of the Greater Tzaneen Municipality's Political Management 
Team, the Executive Committee, PR and Ward Councillors from wards under the Nkuna Traditional 
Authority today paid a courtesy visit to the Nkuna Royal Council. The visit is part of the consultative 
drive spread headed by Mayor Gerson Molapisane. 
 
The Mayor privately met with Ndhavezitha Ribye Muhlava and Princess Nkakasana before joining the 
wider meeting with Councillors and headmen.  
 


